
 
  

Last call: Help us update our
Peace Region action plans  

April 2020

Join us online: Share your ideas to support fish & wildlife 
We've been working on draft updates to our Peace Region action plans and are
seeking your input by Friday, May 1, 2020. Your feedback will help us refine the
actions eligible for future FWCP funding as we work to conserve and enhance fish
and wildlife in watersheds impacted by existing BC Hydro dams. 

Last chance to join an online info session!
We're hosting our last online information session Wednesday, April 29, 2020, from
noon-1:30 p.m. (PST). Join us and learn more about our draft ideas to update our
action plans, which define the projects eligible for FWCP funding. RSVP to
fwcp@bchydro.com so we know you're coming. If you don't RSVP, no problem.
All the meeting details are here. Hope you can join us. 

Comment by Friday, May 1
Please read our draft action tables  and share your ideas. Our online feedback
form is available until 5 p.m. on Friday, May 1, 2020. 

Moose is one of the ungulates identified as a draft priority species our draft action tables. Photo: iStock  
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The FWCP is a partnership between BC Hydro, the Province of B.C.,
Fisheries and Oceans Canada, First Nations, and public stakeholders to

conserve and enhance fish and wildlife in watersheds impacted by
existing BC Hydro dams.
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